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CALL FOR COMMENT ON DRAFT ACOTE® STANDARDS AND NOTICE OF OPEN HEARING 

 
The Accreditation Council for Occupational Therapy Education (ACOTE®) is inviting comment from 
all communities of interest regarding the first draft of the revised ACOTE Accreditation Standards 
for a Doctoral-Degree-Level Educational Program for the Occupational Therapist, Accreditation 
Standards for a Master’s-Degree-Level Educational Program for the Occupational Therapist, 
Accreditation Standards for a Baccalaureate-Degree-Level Occupational Therapy Assistant, and the 
Accreditation Standards for an Associate-Degree-Level Educational Program for the Occupational 
Therapy Assistant. The draft Standards are available on the ACOTE Accreditation section of the 
ACOTE website. 
 
To submit a comment, please take our Web-based survey. 
 

Additional comment is invited at a Standards Open Hearing in Kansas City, Missouri, in conjunction 
with AOTA INSPIRE 2023. Educational Standards Review Committee representatives will be 
presenting highlights of Draft I of the revised Standards. Based on comments from the communities 
of interest, the draft Standards will undergo further revision. All interested parties are invited to 
attend the following hearing: 
 

Friday, April 21, 2023 (1:00pm–2:30pm) 
Loews Kansas City Hotel 
1515 Wyandotte Street 
Kansas City, MO  64108 
Room: City Beautiful C 
 

Comment may also be provided by e-mail to accred@aota.org. 
 
ALL SURVEYS MUST BE SUBMITTED ON OR BEFORE APRIL 10, 2023. 
 
Thank you in advance for your valued feedback. 
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